
TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  LANELL ENDRES, INTERIM CITY ADMIN/FINANCE DIRECTOR  
 
SUBJECT:     COUNTY ROAD 17 PATH DISCUSSION   
 
MEETING DATE: AUGUST 7, 2018      
 
 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 

The City Council recently had recently requested a speed study be completed for 
County Road 17 and had some discussion regarding the possibility of a trail or path in 
the area due to safety concerns.  At that time, the Council requested the item be placed 
on an agenda for further discussions.   
 
City Engineer Greg Anderson provided some information from 2013 when the issue was 
discussed at that time. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
Attachment(s): 
 
2013 Memo from Greg Anderson 

 
 












